Subject: 4 Lutton terrace NW3 1HB - objection - officer 5458

to Camden Council:

With regards to the new submission on 4 Lutton terrace, number 4. | would like to object again
and clarify our position because:

Social fairness and justice is a concern with this particular development.

Developers and property owners rarely consider they are allowed to add new floors and windows
that directly overlook or face a third party_so closely. even less so within a conservation area,
while adjoining listed buildings

The fact that it is social housing tenants will be the most impacted and suffer the greatest loss of
quality of life as a result of this development should not improve the developer's chances to
increase its project.

If the extension is built the front dormers will create a substantial intrusion into the Lutton terrace
facing properties . it will also take away their natural light,

I believe there is a solid case of discrimination and that legal aid from social housing rights

will need to be sought.

Cordially,
Hassan



